

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

13 April 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

## **Keeping Children Safe Online for Parents and Carers**

As mentioned in News and Views at the end of last term we are pleased to inform you that we will be hosting an online safety meeting for parents on Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> April 2022 between 6-7pm via zoom.

This session will be facilitated by Dave Smith, Senior Inspector and Online Safety adviser for Havering Local Authority's School Improvement Services. It will focus on issues facing children online and ways to engage with your children to keep them safe. It will also be talking about some of the popular apps, games and social media that children are likely to use as they become older as well as signposting where you can go for support, parental controls. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions.

This session is open to all our parents. To register your interest in the meeting please email the school office <u>office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk</u> with the subject Online Safety Meeting and we will send you the zoom on the day of the meeting so you can join.

This is likely to be a very helpful meeting and we would hope that a large number of you will be able to join.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

